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9th October 2024 
Theatre Trips 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Unfortunately, due to insufficient payments, there is a strong probability we will need to cancel the 

theatre trips due to take place before Christmas. There is over £1000 which has not been paid and 

school does not have the funds to supplement this. Y1-Y6 parents were informed of the trips in July 

to give families plenty of time to save in order to make payment by the end of September.  

There are a significant number of parents who have consented to the trip but have made no 

payment contribution. We are asking you to reconsider this decision. Perhaps this could be 

considered as an early Christmas present for your child?  

As the consent and payment option is now closed on Parent Pay you would need to contact the 

school office who will explain how you can easily make payment. This really is a great opportunity 

for all of our children but if there are still insufficient payments, by the middle of next 

week, we will be forced to cancel the trips. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Hallsworth                 Mr Hetherington      

Head of School                 Executive Head 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


